Attention Parents:

The last day for collecting Box Tops for Education for this school year will be Friday, February 3rd.  Each class that collects 200 Box Tops will earn a pan of brownies!  In order for Box Tops to be counted for your son or daughter’s class, they must be trimmed neatly on the dotted line, the expiration date must be visible, and the Box Top must not be expired.  

You may continue to save Box Tops for Education throughout the summer for next fall’s collection.  Thank you for your help with this project!

Brenda Bean

Box Tops Coordinator

